
Selectmen’s Meeting 

August 6, 2012 

4:00 pm 
 

A meeting of the Board was held on the above date in the Fred B. Morgan Jr. Meeting Room, 

Town Hall. Members present were: Michael J. Donaroma, Chairman; and Margaret Serpa 

 

At  4:00pm Mr. Donaroma opened the meeting. There being only regular business on the agenda, 

the Board approved the following items: 

 

For the Fire Department to hang their Pancake Breakfast Banner from August 13th – 20th. 

 

For the Rotary Club to have their Cycle MV on October 14, 2012 with the approval of the Police 

Chief and the Highway Superintendent.  

 

Yard Sale Permits for Sean Mulvey and Ed Tessier.  

 

To amend the dates of previously issued One Day Liquor Licenses for the North Water Gallery 

and Gil Walsh Interiors.  

 

To send Form 43s for reconsideration to the ABCC for the Harborview and the Terrace at the 

Charlotte Inn.  

 

The minutes for July 16, 2012. 

 

To sign the warrant for the state primary in September.  

 

After the regular business was finished Mr. Donaroma asked if there was anyone in the audience 

that had anything to discuss.  

 

Mr. Gary Look asked about the one day liquor license for Morning Glory Farm.  

 

Mr. Donaroma replied that it was a one time thing and that there would not be any more permitted 

until they went through the proper channels by changing their special permit with the Martha’s 

Vineyard Commission.  

 

Mr. Look was satisfied with the reply 

 

Ms. Serpa moved to adjourn at 4:04 PM. Mr. Donaroma seconded. Unanimous.   

   

  Respectfully submitted, 

Approved:           

  Kristy Rose  

__________________________        Assistant  

Michael J. Donaroma, Chairman 

           

__________________________ 

Margaret E. Serpa 

 

__________________________ 

Arthur Smadbeck 

Board of Selectmen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


